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Thank you for the NDIS. Our 17 year old son is currently in his first year of funding. He is able to 
get the speech , social and exercise support he needs. As he is about to transition out of school he 

has become very anxious and we are able to put supports in place to assist him at this difficult 
time. Before the NDIS none of us were really coping but now we feel that our son will have better 

opportunities in the future. 


